MY ¢

From: Rarber, James

Sent: 03 June 2010 13:54

To: Regen, Licensing

Cc:

Subject: Londis 93 Lordship Lane

Please accept this email as an objection to the licence variation
832135 proposed for Londis at 93 Lordship Lane.

This shep is at the scuthern end of an alcchol crime warm spot as
reported to full council March meeting.

Allowing alcohol to go on sale 24/7 and changing the shop layout to
further prcmote the sale of alcohol will c¢learly make the current
problems worse in Rast Dulwich.

Regards james barber
Liberal Democrat councillor for EBast Dulwich
Chalr of Dulwich Community Council

"Southwark Council does not accept liability for loss or damage
resulting from software viruses,.

The views expressed in this e-mail may be personal t¢ the sender and
should not be taken as necessarily representing those of Scuthwark
Council.

The information in this e-mail and any attached files is confidential
and may be covered by legal and/or professional privilege or be
subject to privacy legislation. It 1s intended solely for the
individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the
intended recipient, the retaining, distribution or other use of any
transmitted information is strictly prohibited.

E-mails are transmitted over a public network and Scuthwark Council
cannct accept any respeonsibility for the accuracy of a message that
may have sustained changes in transmission™.



————— QOriginal Message-----

From:
Sent: 06 June 2010 15:36

To: Regen, Licensing

Subject: licence variation request 832135 (Londis) - notice of objection
Dear Sir or Madam

I have recently been made aware by my concillor | IR, that the Londis
shop located at 93 Lordship Lane, East Dulwich, Southwark has applied to sell
alcohol 24/7 and to change the shop layout to promote the sale of alcohol more.
The licence variation reference number is

832135,

I wish to object to this licence variation on the following grounds:

« I live in Lacon Road, located nearby the Londis shop, and am very
concerned about the implications of alcohol being available 24/7 in terms
of nuisance to me and my family, and my neighbours. Already we are
frequently (and increasingly) disturbed at night by noise in the road made
by people who have clearly had too much to drink and use the road to
walk between Northcross Road and Goose Green (the Londis shop is at the
bottom of Northcross Road)

« I am also concerned about the already obvious over-consumption of
alcohol that takes place along Lorship Lane - the pavements along the
Lane are covered in signs of vomit (not pleasant for anyone living in the
area to see and certainly not pleasant I'm sure for Southwark street

cleaning teams to have to try and clear up)
e I also understand from h that the level of alcohol induced

crime along Lordhsip Lane is higher than expected.

Clearly, anything that contributes to any of the above is not welcome. I trust you
will take my objection into full account when deciding on whether to grant Londis
the variation, and in due course that you will decide not to support the variation
request.

Kind reiards




